
Item 7 - Question Time 

 

Response to Dr D Alston 

 

I have attended the following external meetings and appointments since coming into 
office: 
 

• 30 June 2015: The Highland Culture Strategic Board 
• 21 July 2015: Meeting with Police Scotland re call Centre closures 

 
This excludes all internal Council meetings and all appointments connected with my 
role as a ward councillor.   
 
I have submitted apologies for one meeting, which was a briefing with HIE on 
Broadband connectivity on 7 July 2015. I have not been required to substitute for the 
Leader in relation to any meetings that she has been unable to attend. 
 
I expect to be attending a number of external meetings in the coming weeks.  
However, for the same reasons given by the Leader, I will not be publishing this 
information in advance.  

 
  

 

 

 

 

  

   


